## Newsletter

Year 1 - TERM 3



Twitter –OasisSkinnerSt E-Mail - Office@oasisskinnerstreet.org

### Happy New Year.

Welcome back to term 3. Last term was very busy with lots of Christmas festivities, and it was lovely to see so many of you joining us. We hope you had a lovely break and are ready to start the new term.

#### Term 2

In term 2, we continued to work on our letter formation and structuring our sentences with full-stops and capital letters. We moved onto looking at numbers up to 20 in maths and have begun to look at a wider range of sounds in our phonic lessons.

# Reading books and Phonic screening



Reading at home is still an important part of children's development and we will continue to provide a range of books to enhance and improve reading across year 1. In June, the children will have to complete the National Phonic Screening assessment and we will be providing resources, so that you can help support your child in achieving the expected standard in this.

#### **English**

This term in English, we will be looking at George and the Dragon as our class text and we will continue to work on our letter formation, punctuation, and independence in writing.

#### **Maths**

This term in Maths, we will be developing our knowledge of addition and subtraction of numbers up to 20 and recognise numbers up to 50.

#### **Trips and activities**

This term we are looking at Kings and Queens. We will be finding out about different Kings and Queens throughout history and at the end of term, we will be having our own dress up day where the children can come dressed as Kings or Queens.

#### **PE Days**

Please ensure that children come prepared for the lessons by wearing the school PE kit which consists of their house colour or white T-shirt, black shorts, and plimsoles/trainers.

Our PE days are:

Buttercups: Thursday Daisies: Wednesday